
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Regarding Support in Response to the Heavy Rain Event of  
July 2018 

 
Tokyo, July 12, 2018 ---Hitachi Automotive Systems, Ltd. today announced that it will 
make a donation totaling of one million yen to the Japanese Red Cross Society in 
response to the Heavy Rain Event of July 2018 that has brought about immense 
damage centered around Western Japan. This is to assist in recovery efforts of the 
damaged areas and support persons who have fallen victim to the disaster. 
 
We express our deepest sympathies to all victims, and wish for a swift recovery of the 
affected area.  
 

 

About Hitachi Automotive Systems, Ltd.  
Hitachi Automotive Systems, Ltd. is a wholly owned subsidiary of Hitachi, Ltd., 
headquartered in Tokyo, Japan. The company is engaged in the development, 
manufacture, sales and services of automotive components, transportation related 
components, industrial machines and systems, and offers a wide range of automotive 
systems including engine powertrain systems, electric powertrain systems and integrated 
vehicle control systems. 
For more information, please visit the company's website at 
http://www.hitachi-automotive.co.jp/en/. 
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